Dear Student,
You are receiving this email because your CARES application was incomplete.

The Federal Department of Education created guidelines as of June 17th that any CARES funding
awarded after that date must have a justification.

Please go back to the form and complete the application again making sure to use your student email,
include your full Student ID and make sure to type out justification as to what COVID-19 related reason
you should receive the funds.

If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know.
Sincerely,

Athens Technical College Financial Aid Office



